
 

If you have any questions or 

queries, please feel free to 

contact me.  

Many Thanks                    

 

 

A Year in Nursery 

School Events 
 

Dear Parent or Carer, Welcome to St Bernadette’s. As your child takes 

the ‘big step’ of starting Nursery and becoming a part of the St 

Bernadette’s Community, here is an aide memoire of the key events which 

will occur throughout the school year. 
 

In the first two terms, to ease their transition, Nursery are gradually 

introduced to whole school events and activities. By the beginning of the 

Summer Term your child will join in with whole school events. 

 

Please look at our Class Website and Twitter page to keep up to date 

with School & Community Events and activities. 

 

Religious Education 
 

   As a School Community we come together, to celebrate throughout the school year. 
 

Come & See End of Topic Assemblies - At the end of each Come & See Topic, we will share our end of topic 

Assembly on Tapestry. They will sing a little song and share their learning with you all.  

 

The Season of Advent - In the month of December Nursery will perform our Nativity Play, ‘A Gift of Love’. 

Christmas Dinners- All Nursery children are invited to have a Christmas Dinner together. 

 
The Season of Lent - In Spring Term 2, the children will be taking part in fundraising activities and raising 

awareness of local charities through the Good Shepherd Appeal for Nugent Care. 

 

 

Sports Day   
 

In June/July you will be invited to 

watch your child take part in their 

Sports Day. They will take part in 

fun filled sporting activities. 

 

 Moving On Up! 
 

 
 

In the Summer Term, we will be 

working together with Reception 

to make your child’s transition 

from Nursery to Reception as 

smooth as possible. They will be 

visiting Reception for story time 

and activities. This will allow the 

children to get used to a new 

classroom environment.  
 

 
Growing Together Evenings 

 

Over the year, we will be holding Nursery 

‘Growing Together Evenings’. These will 

give you the opportunity to meet and 

discuss your how your child has settled 

into Nursery and the progress he or she 

has made so far (looking at their Pupil 

Summary Cards).  

 

You will also have time to look at all the 

fabulous things the children have been 

doing Nursery. 

 

We will be sharing lots of photos and 

videos on Tapestry for you to enjoy at 

the end of each half term. 
 

 

 

Fundraising Events 
 

Over the course of the year there 

will be lots of small Nursery & 

Whole School fundraising events. 

These could take the form of 

Nursery Theme days, Own 

Clothes Days, where your child 

can come to school in their own 

clothes in return for a small 

donation. 


